
From: Patz, Logan W.
To: "Roger Cinelli"
Cc: Ortiz, Monica
Subject: H22D026 Resubmit 2400 Marie Park.
Date: Monday, November 28, 2016 3:16:00 PM

Hello Roger.
 
I have a few minor comment on the TCL for 2400 Marie Park.

1. The Truncated domes on the second sheet need to be 2 feet wide and should have a note
that they will be “Cast-In-Place replaceable”.

2. Please add directional arrows at the exit and at decision point along the long road.
3. We will need fire’s approval.

This can be addressed by redline if you would like to come in and make the changes.
 
Thank you.  
 

Logan Patz
Planning Department 
Transportation Development 
600 2nd St. NW, Suite 201 
Albuquerque, NM 87102 
505-924-3630
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